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October 6, 1970

Mr. Hagop Barsamian
245 FPifth Avenue
New York, N. Y.

Dear Myr. Barsamian:

We wish to thank you for your letter of Sept. 10th
enclosing your check in the amount of $1000 towards your
$5000 pledge made in 1968,

In order to be able to give you due credit on this check,

we would like to clarify a point which is not wvery clear

to us. According to our records, we have two pledges each

of $5000. One was made at the Waldorf Astoria in New York

under the name of Mr. and Mrs. Hagop Barsamian of 166 Whistler
Road, Manhasset, L.I., N.Y., and the second under Hagop Barsamian,
C/0 Armenian Nursing Home,Inc., 431 Pond Street, Jamaica

Plains, Mass. 02130. This pledge was made at the Statler-Hilton
Hotel Catholicos Dinner, in Bostohn.

We will appreciate receiving a clarification from you on these
two pledge and also your indication on which one you wish °
the above $1000 to be credited.

As to the acknowledgment by the Catholicos, of donations made

at the Waldorf Banquet, I presume the Diocese has prepared a
list of all donors peesent at said Banquet. As soon as Abp.
Torkom Manoogian comes back from his trip abroad, I will talk

to him and if necessary I will write personally to the Catholicos
reminding Him of his promise.

Thank you once again for your generosity and with best wishes,
I remain,

Sincerely,
Haik Kavookijian

HK:bp
Encl. Rcpt.#5436 for $1000.-



